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News from Mrs Hey 
Dear Parents, 

We hope you had a chance to enjoy the change in routine over the recent holiday break. It was delightful 
to see the children back at school and ready for term 4. Term 4 is notoriously busy and we have lots of 
great activities planned to enhance the learning for the students. 

On Monday 5th November we will be hosting 200 students from Japan for the day. They will have the 
opportunity to participate in learning at a typical Australian school for the day. As part of this, we are 
having a sheep shearing and sheep dog demonstration that Trinity students and our Japanese visitors 
will all be part of. We are also having a sausage sizzle on the day and would love some parent helpers if 
possible. Please contact the office if you are able to assist with this. Order forms have been sent home 
today if you would like your child to have a sausage sandwich on this day (cost $1 per sandwich). 

Today we celebrated World Teachers’ Day where we acknowledge the hard work and dedication of our 
teachers. Teaching is a special calling and also a privilege. Please continue to pray for our teachers. 

Heavenly Father, we thank You for these men and women 
who teach in our school. We ask You, Father, that You give them 

words filled with grace so that they may know how they should respond to the broken
-hearted children, to a rebellious teen,  

a concerned parent, a discouraged teacher. 
May their words be words that are helpful, for building others up 

according to their needs. We pray Father that you would give 
them a spirit, like eagle wings, to fearlessly soar across the paths 

of many with the message of God's love. 
Father, we pray that You teach them to number their days and 

recognize how few they are; help them to spend them as they should. 
Father, we pray that You fill them with your strength so that they 

can keep going no matter what... always full of joy of the Lord and always thankful. 
We pray that they would be able to laugh at their mistakes and to accept criticism, but 

may the "spirit of criticism" never stop them from doing what is right. 
Father, we pray that these men and women may walk in a 

manner worthy of the God who calls them to their important positions. 
And Father, forget them not; for they too are human. Send 

someone to cross their path to say a cheery "good morning...", 
that really means: "I'm glad you're here!" And a teacher or a 
child who would say, "guess what I did..." which really means 

"I'd like to share this with you because you're important to me." 
But most important, send them a hand with a loving touch. 

Send them, Father, the loving hand of Your Son, Jesus Christ. 
 
God Bless, 
Mrs Hey 
 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE - (EVENING) TUESDAY 11th DECEMBER 

to the 2018 Trinity 



News from the LARC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

 MONDAY 29th Oct TUESDAY 30th Oct THURSDAY 1st Nov 

8.30 - 9.00  Children accompanied 

by adults 
 Children accompanied 

by adults 
 Children accompanied 

by adults 

9.10 - 9.30 K6A   

9.30 - 10.15 Year 4 2N  

10.15 - 11.00 Year 1 2W YEAR 3 

11.30 - 12.15 Kinder 6MB 5C 

12.15 - 1.00  6P  5M 

1.30 - 2.15   

* LARC open for sales 
prior to assembly. 

*  Students can           
accompany their                 

parents during this 
time. 

3.00 – 3.40  Children accompanied 

by adults 
 Children accompanied 

by adults 
 Children accompanied 

by adults 

 

Purchases can be made before and after school on Monday, Tuesday and Thursday! 

Children will have the opportunity to purchase books with their classes during their 

usual LARC time.                                                                        
 

Don’t forget to collect your FREE book mark! 
All purchases made will benefit our school! 

Hope to see you there!! 

PARENTS WELCOME TO 
the 2018 Book fair!! 

Please join us at our Book Fair next week! 



Defibrillator Installation  
We are pleased to let you know that  we  recently have had a Defibrillator installed  into the school sick bay which is located in 

the main office.  All staff have been trained to use this device and are retrained every twelve months.  

Bus bay safety 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A reminder that parents are not to drop off or pick from the bus 

bay area between the hours of 8.00am- 9.00am and 2.30pm -

4.00pm. 

 

Notice 
A reminder that 10 weeks written notice needs to be given 

if your child is moving schools. If this is not  given, the fees 

still apply for that period. 

 

Mobile Phones at school 

Students who bring mobile phones to school are 

required to sign them in to the office each morn-

ing upon arrival to school and collect them from 

the office as they leave. Thank you for reminding 

your children of this. 

 

Change of date to the                

Christmas concert 

Please note that we have had a change of date for the 
Christmas concert. It will now be held on Tuesday 11th                   
December (changed from 12th December). 



Trinity’s Goanna’s in the Garden!   

The Goannas in the Garden are a reward system that is handed out to the whole                       

class when the class are safe, respectful, or learners. Students work together to earn                 

ten goannas in their class garden. When the class earns the required amount they                    

participate in a chosen reward! 

 
                                      
                                                  

 1A earnt their 10 Goannas in the Garden and                                          

celebrated by hosting their ‘Bring in your Teddy Day’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2W finally got outside in the sunshine to enjoy their belated Term 3 reward of extra                      

sport time. They played quiet ball, skipping, tip games and touch footy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2N got their 10th Goanna last Friday and had their reward of basketball and the game 

‘Zip, Zap, Pow’. 

 
 

 



Sports News 
State Athletics 

We wish Kaiah all the best as she attends the State Athletics next week. We will all be cheering for you Kaiah! 

Swim School begins on Monday for Years 3 & 4. Please ensure your child wears their swimmers to school (not rash shirts) 
under their uniform and then brings all other items in a bag.  

Swim School Reminder 
 

2019 Parramatta Diocesan Team Sport Trials 

Currently only the Summer Sports of BASKETBALL & TENNIS are open and registrations 

close on Wednesday 31st October as these trials will be held in November 2018. 

All OTHER sport registrations will open in November for 2019 trials. 

Any Primary students enrolled in Year 5 and 6 in 2019 are invited to participate in the                       

Parramatta Diocesan Team Sport Trials during Term Four in 2018 and Term One & Two in 

2019. 

  

It is important to note that these trials are generally for those children who display an 

above average ability and/or have representative experience in their chosen sport. 

While teams are open in age it is strongly recommended that only children of a           
representative standard in Years 5 & 6 in 2019 be invited to attend. 

  

Parramatta Diocesan trials will be held in the following sports: 

*AFL (boys), Basketball (B&G), Cricket (B&G), Diving (B&G), Hockey (B&G), Football 

(B&G), Golf (B&G), Hockey (B&G), Netball (girls), Rugby League (11yrs & Opens), Rugby 

Union (boys), Softball (B&G), Tennis (B&G), & Touch(B&G). 

  

To be eligible for selection for these trials an Online Team Registration Form must be  

completed that can be accessed via the web-

site www.primarysportparra.catholic.edu.au.  

This online form is an EXPRESSION OF INTEREST for the 2019 Parramatta Diocesan Primary 

Sport Team trials. Parents may complete this form to attend a selection trial. One form is 

to be completed per child, per individual sport. Each sport has its own criteria therefore, 

it is imperative that the correct form is completed. 

 

Please note that your online registration is an EXPRESSION OF INTEREST ONLY and MUST 

be approved by the child's school. In order for the child to attend the nominated trial or 

event this may come down to the discretion of the school as to who is selected to at-

tend the trial. In some sports only 2 students per school can be nominated.  All fields and 
especially “Representative Experience” MUST be completed. 

Under no circumstances will a child be eligible to trial if the Online Registration Form has 

not been completed and approved by the school by the closing date. 

Detailed information can be found on the website: 

www.primarysportparra.catholic.edu.au. 

http://www.primarysportparra.catholic.edu.au/
http://www.primarysportparra.catholic.edu.au/


Scared Space 
 

The Holy Father has also asked that the recitation of the Holy Rosary                   

during the month of October conclude with the Prayer to Saint Michael 

written by Leo XIII: 

 

“Saint Michael Archangel, defend us in battle, be our protection 

against the wickedness and snares of the devil; may God rebuke 

him, we humbly pray; and do thou, O Prince of the heavenly host, 

by the power of God, cast into hell Satan and all the evil spirits who 

prowl through the world seeking the ruin of souls. Amen” 

By tradition, the Catholic Church dedicates each month of the year to                      

certain devotion. The month of October is dedicated to the Holy Rosary, 

one of the best known of all Catholic devotions. October includes the Feast 

of Our Lady of the Rosary (October 7). The best way to celebrate the 

month is, of course, to pray the Rosary. Each morning during the 

Month of October each of our learning groups at Trinity is leading 

us as a school community in praying one decade of the Rosary.  

Please join us at 9:00am if you are able to do so. 

 

The Holy Father this year invited all the faithful, of all the world, to pray 

the Holy Rosary every day, during the entire Marian month of October, and 

thus to join in communion and in penitence, as the people of God, in ask-

ing the Holy Mother of God and Saint Michael  Archangel to protect the 

Church from the devil, who always seeks to separate us from God and 

from each other.   

Attendance 
Our attendance for this fortnight is 82.6%. Our goal is 90% and congratulations go to Kinder and 
Year 2 who are in the green zone!  

Scholastic Year  Attendance Rate Scholastic Year  Attendance Rate 

K 90.5% 4 69.0% 

1 83.2% 5 76.1% 

2 90.5% 6 84.5% 

3 86.2%  

Mamre Meeting 
Parents and Friends,  
Our Mamre Meeting will be held on Monday evening at 6.30pm on  
the 12th November, 2018. If you have any items that you would  
like to add to the agenda please call the office and have them  
added.  
 
We would like to have as many parents attend as possible. 
 
Thank you from Mrs Hey,  



What’s happening at Trinity 

2018 Dates   
29th October -9th November Swim School– Year 2 and 3 only 

29th  October Year 5 / 6 Parent Information Evening 

1st November 
9:15am All Saints Day– Whole school mass. 

(please note change of time to 9.15am) 

2nd November All Souls Day 

12th  November 6.30pm Mamre Meeting  

Anthony 6 

Avah 6 

Benicio 6 

Braxton 6 

India 6 

Jack 7 

Loukas 7 

Alexis 8 

Ashton 8 

Amirah 9 

Atak 9 

Ava 10 

Bailey 11 

Declan 11 

Eirene 11 

Jessica 11 

Weya 11 

Zachariah 12 






